EXTERNAL CORRESPONDENCE

The City Clerk’s Office received
the attached correspondence regarding
Agenda Item #5-D on the
10-01-13 City Council Agenda
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Lara Weisiger - Re: Speed Bumps in Bayport

From: Lena Tam

To: courtney.jones@ubs.com

Date: 9/21/2013 8:41 AM

Subject: Re: Speed Bumps in Bayport

CC: david_bonacci@yahoo.com; Iweisiger@ci.alameda.ca.us

Dear Ms. Bonacci:

Thank you for your email. The council will be considering LPRs on Oct 1, and T hope you can come and voice your
opinion.

I have copied our City Clerk to share your email with the Mayor, city management, and my council colleagues, if you
have not already done so.

Lena Tam | Councilmember, City of Alameda | 2263 Santa Clara Ave, Alameda, CA 94501| 510-747-4722 |
tam@ci.alameda.ca.us

>>> <courtney.jones@ubs.com> 09/20/13 2:38 PM >>>
Dear Councilmember Tam,

My family and I would like to have speed bumps installed on the main
thoroughfares in Bayport. We have had a spate of speeders through the
Bayport neighborhood and this would be a good solution in my mind.
Additionally, we believe that License Plate Readers (LPRs) for the

police are a great enforcement tool for the police to assist in finding
stolen vehicles.

Thank you,
Courtney Bonacci
359 Tucker Ave
Alameda

Courtney Jones, CFP(r)
Vice President - Investments, Portfolio Manager
Corporate Employee Financial Services

UBS Financial Services Inc.
555 California Street, Suite 4650
San Francisco, CA 94104

Tel: 415-954-5991

Fax: 855-551-6864
courtney.jones@ubs.com
www,ubs.com/fa/courtneyjones
www.ubs.com/team/sfecg

Please visit our website at
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http://financialservicesinc.ubs.com/wealth/E-maildisclaimer.htm]
for important disclosures and information about our e-mail
policies. For your protection, please do not transmit orders

or instructions by e-mail or include account numbers, Social
Security numbers, credit card numbers, passwords, or other
personal information.
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Lara Weisiger - Re: LPR

From: Lena Tam

To: ggauntt2@yahoo.com

Date: 9/21/2013 8:49 AM

Subject: Re: LPR

CC: lweisiger@ci.alameda.ca.us; prolleri

Dear Mr. Gauntt:

Thank you for your email. I am copying our City Clerk so she can share your email with city management and the
rest of the City Council, if you have not already done so.

Lena Tam | Councilmember, City of Alameda | 2263 Santa Clara Ave, Alameda, CA 94501] 510-747-4722 |
[tam@ci.alameda.ca.us

>>> Gary Gauntt 09/17/13 1:21 PM >>>
Dear Ms. Tam,

Thank you for attending the Bayport Neighborhood Watch meeting last night. As a long time Alameda
resident, I am writing to voice my support for Alameda's acquisition of the mobile license plate reader. I
hope they soon will be a tool available to our police department to enhance our community's collective
safety.

Sincerely
Gary Gauntt
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